OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 25, 1954

Mr. Jim lLally '

Cliff Kealy State Agency

Box 1133

Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir: RE: Basabs and Rupe, $5,000.00 one-well bond

84/4 WE/4 24-23-14K; Houston Fire and Casualty
Company; approved 10-2-52

We have your lst.tar of Uotober 19, 1954, stating that Basabe and
Rupe Drilling “ompany has been adjudged bankrupt and asking that
the surety company be released from its obligation if conditions
of the bond have been satisfactorily fulfilled.

According to our records, this well has never been plugged. We

have had several requests from the Ft. Worth office of Houston

Fire and Casualty in this same problem, but when the Commission's

oil and gas inspector at Artesia, N, M, » made his last field

check late in August 1954, he reported that the well was still
unplugged. There have been rumors that Mr. Carl Ryberg, the landowmer,
pla ned to take over this well (Ryberg No. 1, W NE 24-23-14K) and
drill it deeper, but we haw no official notification of this, nor

has !r. Ryberg furnished bond.

In the meantime, the captiocned bond must remain in effect. If we
can help you further, pleass let us know.

Very truly yours,

W. Be &m
WBMsnr Secretary-Director

ccs OCC, Artesia — —n

Houston Fire & Casualty Co.
Attn: “tella Mitchell, Bond Dept.
Box 1869, Ft. Worth, Texas
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